Influenza (Flu) 
Date: _______________
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are seeing children with flu-like illness in our child care/early childhood program. Symptoms of flu include fever with cough or sore throat, runny or stuffy nose, body aches, headache, chills, mild pinkeye, and tiredness. Some people also have vomiting, diarrhea, or abdominal pain. It is important to note that not everyone with flu will have a fever.
Here are some things that you and your family can do to help prevent the flu:

· Wash your hands often with soap and water, especially after coughing or sneezing or wiping noses.

· Cover your mouth and nose when you cough or sneeze. If you do not have a tissue, cough or sneeze into your elbow or shoulder, not into your hands. Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth, as germs are spread this way.

· Get vaccinated for seasonal flu. The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommends everyone older than 6 months receive flu vaccine each year.
When is a person with flu contagious?

The contagious period is from the day before signs and symptoms appear until at least 7 days after the onset of flu.
How is flu spread?

Direct contact from sneezing and coughing (most cases), or indirect contact form contaminated hands and articles soiled with nose and throat secretions.
How serious is flu?

Most healthy people will recover fully from flu; however, the young, the elderly and people with weakened immune systems are at risk. Remember, influenza can be complicated by severe bacterial pneumonia both in children and older adults.
How long does it take to come down with flu after a person is exposed?

It takes from 1 to 4 days, usually 2 days, from the time of infection until symptoms

begin.

Treatment
If you suspect your child has flu, call your child’s healthcare provider for evaluation and treatment.  Viral cultures may be taken. Antiviral drugs may be recommended. 
DO NOT GIVE ASPIRIN OR OTHER SALICYLATE- CONTAING MEDICATIONS TO ANY CHILD OR ADOLESCENT UNDER 18 YEARS OF AGE BECAUSE OF THE RISK OF REYE’S SYNDROME, A SERIOUS COMPLICATION ASSOCIATED WITH THE USE OF ASPIRIN IN SOMEONE INFECTED WITH FLU AND OTHER VIRAL ILLNESSES. 

If my child develops flu, must she/he stay away from child care?

If your child has flu symptoms, she/he can return to child care/school only after her/his fever has been gone for 24 hours without any fever-reducing medicines and feels well enough to participate in activities. Any medicine containing ibuprofen or acetaminophen is a fever-reducing medicine.
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